
Hi Allison,  
 
The District paid for CSBA conference registration fees for all five board members to be able to attend the conference. This 
amounted to $2,625.  
 
The district paid hotel charges of $2,026.  
 
The district paid $45 for dinner during CSBA conference.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Komey Vishakan 
General Counsel 
Palo Alto Unified School District 
Tel: (650) 833-4228 
E-mail: kvishakan@pausd.org 
 
 

mailto:kvishakan@pausd.org

